
To: David Borge, Mayor 

From: Dave Lukas, MRB 

Date: 3/17/15 

Subj: PAC Sample Results 

Results from PAC testing for PFOA removal 
  
Test                   ppt  of    
Compounds        PFOA 
  
1.PCH                 530 
  
2.PC610              550 
  
3.PC605              540 
  
4.ACH                 530 
  
  
RAW WATER  
WELL #7             580 
  
  
    Eurofins called with the results from the run of various PAC compounds for PFOA removal from Friday 
February 27th. They had ” internal problems” and never knew it was a 5 day verbal rush even though it 
was written on the chain of custody sheet as well as a separate sheet attached to the samples. There will 
not be any surcharge for the rush sampling because they did not perform it. 
  
    Results : None of the compounds tested showed any significant decrease in PFOA levels. This does 
not mean that PAC is not needed. If the next step is GAC then PFOA will be needed to replace Hypo and 
Potassium Permanganate as hypo would pass through the PALL filters and blind the GAC quickly – 
shortening its life span significantly. 
 


